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patricia.jackson@mypolkcity.org 

 

 
 
Mayor Joe LaCascia  joe.lacascia@mypolkcity.org                 Vice Mayor Wayne Harper wayne.harper@mypolkcity.org 
Commissioner Michael T. Blethen  michael.blethen@mypolkcity.org  Commissioner Randy Carroll randy.carroll@mypolkcity.org 
Commissioner Charles Nichols  Charles.nichols@mypolkcity.org 

 
For an appointment with any City Commissioner or the City Manager, please call 863-984-1375 x 238 

City Commission Meetings are the 3rd Tuesday each month at 7:00 pm 
 

CITY FACILITIES WILL BE CLOSED IN OBSERVANCE OF CHRISTMAS ON FRIDAY, DECEMBER 
23, 2022 AT 11:30 AM AND MONDAY, DECEMBER 26, 2022; AND WILL REOPEN ON TUESDAY, 
DECEMBER 27, 2022; AND CLOSED ON MONDAY, JANUARY 2, 2023 IN OBSERVANCE OF NEW 
YEARS DAY AND WILL REOPEN ON TUESDAY, JANUARY 3, 2023.  CITY FACILITIES WILL ALSO 

BE CLOSED ON MONDAY, JANUARY 16, 2023 IN OBSERVANCE OF THE DR. MARTIN LUTHER KING, 
JR. HOLIDAY AND WILL REOPEN ON TUESDAY, JANUARY 17, 2023. 

 
 

Recap of November 15, 2022 City Commission Meeting 
 

No Business 
 

THANK YOU!!!!!! 
 

Polk City is pleased to announce that CHRISTMAS PARADE EVENT 2022 was a huge success.  What 
a Fun-Filled day!!!!  A huge THANK YOU to all of our donors, residents and visitors!  We could 
not have done this without YOU! 
 

 

Upcoming Events In Polk City 
 

Feeding Polk City 
In collaboration with Feeding Tampa Bay and The City of Polk City, Central Florida Health Care is providing a 
week’s worth of food to local families in the Polk County community.  Available on a first come, first serve 
basis, while supplies last. 
 

Location:  Donald Bronson Community Center, 124 Bronson Trail, Polk City, FL 33868 
Date/Time:  Saturday, December 10, 2022 – 10:00 am 
 

Garbage Pick-Up 
 

Christmas falls on Sunday this year and will not affect any garbage pick-up service days. 
New Year’s Day falls on Sunday and will not affect any garbage pick-up service days. 
 

Polk City Commission and staff would like to wish you and your family a………………… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*If you have community activities or news that would be of interest to the Polk City service area, please contact Sheandolen Dunn – 
sheandolen.dunn@mypolkcity.org – 863-984-1375, extension 238. 
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